
QUENINGTON PARISH COUNCIL
VACANCY FOR A PARISH COUNCILLOR
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Due to a recent resignation of one of its councillors, Quenington Parish Council has a vacant seat which it would like to fill. If you have ever thought about becoming a parish councillor and you are interested in finding out more about the role, the parish clerk can provide you with information and answer any questions that you may have.
If you decide to apply to join the council you will need to complete and submit the application form by Friday, 19th September 2025. Applications for the vacant seat will be considered and voted on by the council at its meeting on Thursday 9th October, 2025.
For further information about the role and the application process please email the clerk on queningtonpc@gmail.com 
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